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Contact: Chris Faley, Development Planner

29 April 2016

NSW Department of Planning and Environment
codes@planning.nsw.gov.au
Dear Sir/lMadam
SUBMISSION - REVIEW OF COMPLYING DEVELOPMENT FOR INLAND NSW

Reference is made to the Review of Complying Development for Inland NSW exhibited by the
Department of Planning and Environment on 9 March 2016.

Council commends the Department's recognition of the differences between development in
regional and metropolitan areas. Council has reviewed the proposed Inland Code and supports the
intent of the code and particularly the use of plain English language, tables and diagrams.

If you wish to discuss this further Council’'s Development Planner Chris Faley can be contacted on
67288251.

Yours faithfully
1 _’.'-___‘_‘__-_\\

ANTHONY ALLISTON
MANAGER DEVELOPMENT SERVICES

Administration Centre, 144 Otho Street (PO Box 138), Inverell NSW 2360
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